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Hello, 

 

I am writing in to say that I strongly oppose this bill. Mail in voting is an Oregon 

institution and access to voting is extremely important to our democracy, especially 

now. All this bill will do is make it harder for Americans to cast their vote which 

benefits no one except those that oppose fair and free elections. 

 

For a fair and just future for our elections please vote NO on this bill 

Peter 


